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What’s Coming Up?  

 

 

 

 

EVENTS DATES 

District Swimming Carnival  1 March 2024 

Young Leader Year 6 4 March 2024 

Naplan  13th March to 25th 
March 

Easter Hat Parade  28th March 2024 
@2.30pm 

Easter Break  29TH March to 1st 
April  

X Country 8 Years and Older 9th April 2024 

A WORD FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

I would like to start by congratulating all students 
for their participation and representation of 
Windellama at the TREC Swimming Carnival 
yesterday. All students tried their very best and did 
a wonderful job representing our school. I have 
also heard great things about the collaboration day 
for the junior students at Tirranna Public School. It 
is always lovely when our small schools join. We 
are hoping to do this more often throughout the 
year! 
 
The senior students were visited by some teachers 

and students from Goulburn High School last week. 

This is the first step in the transition process for our 

Year 6 students who are preparing for high school 

next year. Information regarding the GHS Focus 

Days has been posted on School Bytes and was also 

distributed to Year 6 students last week. If you have 

any questions about this, please phone the school 

office. 

Finally, I would like to inform you that I will be taking 

some leave for the remainder of this week and all 

next week, as I am having surgery on my knee. 

Whilst on leave, Mrs Lisa Tinson will be filling my 

position as principal, as well as the classroom 

teacher for the Junior Class. I know that Mrs Tinson 

is going to have a fantastic time at our school! 

Miss Huntley (Relieving Principal) 
 

LLAMA’S LUNCHBOX 
Please remember to write your child/s 

order on a paper bag and money is 
enclosed prior to arriving at school. 

A lot of time is being spent writing up 
individual orders. 

 

YOUNG LEADERS DAY  
Just a reminder to the Year 6 Students that are 
going to Sydney to the Young Leaders Day on 

Monday please be at the Goulburn Information 
Centre NO later then 5.20am see Mrs Tinson  

 

LIBRARY BORROWING DAY 
Borrowing for K-2 and 3-6 will be on 

Thursday each week. Please remember to 
return your child/s books on this day. 
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LLAMA’S LUNCHBOX WINNERS 
 

W 
 

        Week 4                                                                                                                                                         Week 5  
Lacey & Aaliyah                                                                                                                                            Declan & Colt 

 
 

 
Congratulation to Declan on Winning 11   

Years Old Boys Aged Champion. 
We like to wish Delcon all the best 

tomorrow at District 


